
From: Derek McCabe
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Keep Oceano Dunes SVRA open
Date: Saturday, March 17, 2018 10:23:38 PM

My dad took me to the dunes since the 70's.  My 6 month old son already loves the dunes. 
"Pismo" has been a way of life for many families for a long long time.

It is very clear that the motivation to shrink and eventually close the dunes is based on lies and
corruption.  From secret meetings with developers to bogus air quality studies, this battle has
been a sham for years.  

We've all seen the dust storms.  Wind makes the dunes.  Wind blows the sand around.  ATVs
hardly use the dunes on really windy days and the sand blows around like crazy anyway. 
We've all been right there in the middle of it and we've seen the effect of high winds in the
area.  It is the same effect whether we are there or not.  It is the same effect in all the dunes
that are already closed.  Miles and miles of dunes shaped by the wind.  Blaming the ATVs for
the sand in the air is absurd.
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